
 
 

Issue Affecting CDF-CSE at MCC 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
We have been advised that there has been a refresh event on the CDF-CSE at MCC. Due to 
this event, the sequence numbers between MCC and TCF will be out of sync. 
 
We advise that arbitration between the sites for CDF-CSE for the remainder of the day is not 
recommended. As TCF is not impacted we recommend consuming TCF data as your primary 
source. 
 
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 
 


